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Date:  September 23, 2019 

Petition #:  2019-110 

Staff Contact:  John Howard 
 
The parcels are not located along a CATS bus route.  No requests for bus amenities.  The sites are also 
within ½ mile of a City Lynx Gold Line streetcar station and ½ mile of a proposed Silver Line Light Rail 
Station near Pecan Avenue.  Future infrastructure plans associated with the Silver Line may include new 
streets, pedestrian amenities/connections, and other infrastructure improvements within the station 
area.  


